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Middlesex Sheriff Koutoujian meets with Newton Crime Prevention Commission 
 

Middlesex Sheriff Peter J. Koutoujian was in Newton Wednesday night to meet with members of the 

Crime Prevention Commission (CPC). 

Sheriff Koutoujian spoke with Commissioner Frank Wolpe and other members of the commission 

for more than hour, discussing programs offered by the Middlesex Sheriff’s Office both for inmates 

and the public.  Koutoujian and commissioners also discussed areas where the MSO and the 

commission could partner on new or expanded programming to specifically address things like senior 

safety and youth dating violence. 

“I want to thank Commissioner Wolpe and the other commissioners for having me in to talk about 

areas where we can collaborate,” said Sheriff Koutoujian.  “I commend them for the efforts they are 

undertaking and look forward to working with the CPC, Mayor Warren and the Newton Police 

Department on short- and long-term initiatives.” 
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